
Dear IAP Members and Colleagues, 

 
We are pleased to announce the launch of the InterAcademy Partnership’s report 

“Combatting Predatory Journals and Conferences”! To celebrate the publication of 
the report, IAP is hosting a free online webinar on Wednesday, March 16th 2022, 

from 1300 - 1500 UTC. This event will bring together members of key stakeholder 
groups to discuss the rise of predatory journals and conferences and the 

recommendations of IAP's report. Audience members will have an opportunity to ask 
questions during the event. 

  
Interested parties may register to receive the Zoom details at the following 

link: https://tinyurl.com/predatorypracticeslaunch 
  

Please help us disseminate this event amongst your networks and contact the IAP 
secretariat (secretariat@iapartnership.org) with any questions. 

  
Best regards, 
The IAP Secretariat 

 

 
  

REGISTER FOR THE ONLINE EVENT 

HERE: https://tinyurl.com/predatorypracticeslaunch 
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